
 

 

Reception/amb 
26th April 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Whitehall Day Visits – September 26th & 27th 2022 
 
This is to inform you that your child’s year group will be taking part in a programme at the 
above centre close to Buxton in the next academic year. 
 
The children take part in a variety of activities and are supervised at all times by Centre 
Staff and our Year 5 teachers.  The children attend on a daily basis, leaving school to be 
at the Centre for a 10.00am start and are collected at 4.00pm for their return to school. 
 
The cost of the programme is £52.00 per child including daily transportation.  Your child 
will need a packed lunch daily for the duration of the course & details regarding equipment 
required will be given much nearer the time. 
 
Five payments have been created at £10.40 each and can be paid gradually via the on-
line payment system on Teachers 2 Parents or by card to the school office.  It would be 
helpful if all payments could be completed by the end of this Summer Term. 
 
Any questions please contact me in the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. A. Blackwell 
School Administration Team 


